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Regarding: Principal Appointment for Bourke Street Public School  
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
I am very pleased to announce that, as a result of a merit selection process, Mr 
Jason Goode has been offered and accepted the position of Principal, Bourke Street 
Public School. This appointment is subject to the ten day appeal process available to 
all candidates. 
 
Mr Goode has acted in this role at Bourke Street Public School over the last eight 
months and has impressed with his leadership during a difficult period for the school 
community. He genuinely cares about the students and staff at the school and has a 
record of building strong, positive and supportive school communities.   
 
Mr Goode is very excited about being appointed as the Principal of Bourke Street 
Public School and is expected to commence duty as the official Principal on the first 
day of Term 3, 2019.  
 
I would like to thank the members of the selection panel who worked with me in 
selecting Mr Goode for this position.  
 
I know Jason is really looking forward to continuing to work with the students, staff 
and community of Bourke Street Public School and that you will join me in warmly 
welcoming him, officially, as our new Principal. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Richard Skinner 
Director, Educational Leadership 
Port Jackson Principals Network 
5 July 2019
 


